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Product Discontinuation Notification 
End-of-Life (EOL) Announcement:  August 17, 2020 
 

SCT is dedicated to providing the best solutions for today’s market and technology 

requirements.  To most efficiently manage our product offerings, SCT is 

discontinuing the following products in accordance with our EOL policy.   

Discontinued Products: 
• RC2-xxx 

• RC2-xxx-K 

• RC2-xxx-S 

• RC2-xxx-KS 
 

Replacement/Alternative Products(s): 
We regret that we do not have a replacement or alternative product.  
 

End-of-Sale Date:    
The above listed products are no longer available for sale as of August 17, 2020. 

Warranty & Technical Support: 
In accordance with our standard warranty, SCT will warranty the above listed 

products for a period of (3) years from the date of sale to the original purchaser. 

We will also provide full technical support during this period. 

For the latest status and any additional questions regarding this PDN, please 

contact your SCT sales representative. 

 


